
 
 
 

 
Year 6 have braved the  
elements this week at Beam 
house while the remaining year 
6 children have enjoyed their  
activity week at school. 

 
 

 
Well done to 
all of our stars 
of the week 
this week: 
 
 

Year 3:  
George, Zak, Kayden, Elsie and 
Ethan  
Year 4:  
Kitty, Alex T, Ella and Edith 
Year 5:  
Izzy, Liya, Daisy, Holly and  
Finlay 
 

Well done to 5AS for a really 
ambitious family assembly 
this morning!  Year 5 have 
been learning to street dance 
with Matt at Just 4 Funk  
productions and 5AS showed 
us their moves! 

 
Comic Relief 

Many thanks for your support 
for Red Nose Day.  Children 
across the federation have 

raised lots of money for a very 
worthy cause. 

Ladysmith Junior School 01392 255554 

www.ladysmithfederation.net 
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Junior School News 

SATs 
This year, year 6 SATs week is during the week beginning 13th May.  If you 
would like to know more about SATs, this clip explains which tests they will 
be taking and a little bit about what can be expected in each.   

Free Guide for Parents – how to make the internet safer for children at home 
Some parents and carers are still worried and about how to make browsing online at home a safer 
experience in light of malicious internet challenges like the Momo Challenge that keep surfacing every 
few months. Spongy Elephant have developed this FREE 9-minute video guide for parents and  
carers, on what to do in apps like WhatsApp and YouTube to create a safer digital environment at 
home for children and young people. 

https://just4funkproductions.com/
https://just4funkproductions.com/
http://www.ladysmithfederation.net
https://www.tes.com/news/sats-everything-parents-need-know
https://www.spongyelephant.com/learn/stayingsafeonline/
https://www.spongyelephant.com/learn/stayingsafeonline/
https://www.spongyelephant.com/learn/stayingsafeonline/


 

 

 

 

19th, 20th, 21st March—Year 4 Cathedral trips—separate letter sent out 

22nd March—Federation Assembly—Year 3 swapping with year 2! 

25th March  - Year 6 Drama Workshop Showcase for parents—1.30pm—3.30pm 

25th March  - Parents’ Evening—4-6pm—You should receive time confirmation next week 

26th March—Parent’s evening for 4NM—You should receive time confirmation next week 

27th March – Parents’ Evenings – 5-7pm—You should receive time confirmation next week 

26th March - Year 3 trip to Caerleon 

28th  March — Pop-Up Café — Junior School 

29th March – 3LD family assembly – 9.05am in the hall 

5th April – Last day of spring term 2019 

23rd April—First day of summer term 2019 

 

 

Comic Relief 

The children were a ‘sea of colour’ today to raise money for Comic Relief.  Together, we raised 

£289.87! 
Thanks to Jen Harris, Mrs Miller and our team of year 6 volunteers who painted red noses!  


